An educational project — 'A postcard in a foreign language'
Dear Friends,
My name is Bozena Mischker, I am a teacher in a secondary school in Poland and I have been

running an educational project :'A postcard in a foreign language' with my students.
You can visit our school website : www. 1lo-swiecie.home.pl

We ask our friends, colleagues, relatives, mates, graduates to send us postcards from all over the
world in English, French or German- the languages taught in our school.

It gives the students the opportunity to read the authentic material and see the pics from different
countries, it really works.

They can also learn how to write a postcard in a foreign language and send it to you if you wish.

We are also planning to pin the places we would receive the postcards from on the map of the world
and have the postcards display in the future.

We would be really grateful if you could send us a postcard, writing a typical postcard message-
what is the weather like, what have you been doing, what are you doing and any plans for the near

future etc...

If you would also like to get the postcard from the students do not forget to write your address,
please.

We are really looking forward to getting the postcard from YOU at the school address:

Drop us a line, please ... :)
I LO

Bozena Mischker Postcard Project
ul. Gimnazjalna 3

86-100 Swiecie

Poland

Many thanks in advance,
Best regards,

Bozena Mischker
and the students

P.S. If you have friends, colleagues, relatives who can help in this project
could you let them know about it, please.


http://www.1lo-swiecie.home.pl/

